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Pupils of the week were : 

Nurs: Whylie Birkby 

Rec:  Alfie Green  

Yr 1:  Dylan Hanson-Rothery 

Yr 2:  Ruby-May Thackeray 

Yr 3:  Khaliya Todd 

Yr 4:  Mason Howitt 

Yr 5:  Issac Wark 

Yr 6:  Joseph Mitchell 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

WOW Work  of the week were : 

Rec:  Elsie Byrnes 

Yr 1:  Riley Doran 

Yr 2:   Nainika Joseph 

Yr 3:  Nicole Kelsey-Harris 

Yr 4:   Riley Van de Gevel 

Yr 5:    Max Mortimer 

Yr 6:    Ruby Lynch 

Attendance Winner 

Year 6—97.8% 

Well Done 

Australian Bush Fire Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who has donated their coppers for our fundraising. Please keep these coming in and 

we will soon be able to show you a photo of our great design for helping the families affected. 

Church Links 

This week the children have been thinking about Reverence. Father David led our Collective Worship today 

and the children learnt about The Baptism of Christ. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Emily Hope for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Befrienders 

Mrs Hoyle has organised a group of 12 children to work as ‘Befrienders’ in school. If any children need a 

friend, want ideas for what to play or have any worries they can go to the Befrienders for help in the first 

instance. They have had some training to help them be able to deal with conflict, worry and bullying con-

cerns.  Befrienders can be identified by the badge that they will wear.  The names and classes they are in 

are: 

Year 1—Lillie  & Emily  

Year 2—Pixie , Abigail , Nainika  &  Lily  

Year 3—Theo  

Year 4—Kady & Chloe  

Year 6—Olivia , Ruby  & Xander  

Mrs Horsfall has mentioned the importance of listening to children read at home. If you could spend time 

just once a week listening to your child/ren it will really help with confidence and to improve reading skills. 

Reading 



Robinwood Forms 

Please can you ensure that you have returned your child’s Personal Information form for the Robinwood 
trip so that we can get them processed. 

Also, please could all final balances be paid as soon as possible—the last day for paying is next Friday 31st 
January. 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 23rd January— Robinwood Parents’ meeting at 3:15 

7th to 9th February — RobinWood trip for Year 6 

12th February—Family Learning —Soap Carving 

17th—21st February—Half Term 

11th March Family Learning—Mother’s Day Craft 

Life Bus 

This week the children have enjoyed visiting the Life Bus and getting the chance to meet Harold the gi-
raffe and his friends. 

Mobile Phones 

We appreciate that at times the older children need to bring a mobile phone to school if they are walking 
home or going elsewhere after school. Please can you ensure that the phone is handed in to the office for 
safe keeping. Children should not have phones on them throughout the day. 


